
Alexander, Jacquelyne 

To: Paul Hood 
Subject: RE: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

From: Hank Klehn 

Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 8:24 AM 

To: hood.paul@sbcglobal.net 
Cc: Hank Blanco 

Subject: Santa Rita Hills CSD 

Dear Mr. Hood: 

We are the owners of Parcel #099-200-045 within the Santa Rita Hills CSD. 

We request LAFCO pospone action on dissolving the CSD untill it has heard the Petition for Reorganization into a Bridge 

& Highway District. Further, we request that CSD be permitted to pay funds authorized by the CSD Board in support of 

the application for Reorganization . 


Sincerely, 

Henry Klehn , Jr. 

Brenda W . Klehn 
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